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It is seen that the letters seeking clarification from Headquarters on policy matters
are signed by the officers who are not in-charge of the Personnel Branch of the respective
Division/Unit. It is also observed that these references are often made without proper
application of mind or analyzing the instructions already issued, which leads to unwanted
wastage of manpower in dealing with such letters.

Therefore, clarifications from Headquarters on policy matters have to be sought
after careful examination of the existing instructions. In order to ensure this, it has been
decided that in future all references to Headquarters seeking clarification on policy matters
should be signed by the Personnel Officer in-charge of the Division/Unit.
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